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I OPPOSE [HB 2900]. 

 

From the TEXT of [HB 2900], "...(b) If a probationary teacher is in the process of 

completing a probationary period of not more than one year of service at a school 

district after having already satisfied the threeyear probationary period in another 

Oregon school district, and the teacher receives notice of any performance 

deficiencies, the school district shall provide the teacher a 60-day program of 

assistance for improvement. Upon completion of the program of assistance for 

improvement, the school district has discretion to renew or refuse to renew the 

contract of the probationary teacher." 

 

**[HB 2900] is yet another glaring example to justify the regime change of the 

Education Department. 

 

**Oregon should have already a standardized probationary system for Public 

schoolteachers. 

 

**Oregon's Department of Education receives Federal Funding. 

 

***Looks like Elon and the DOGE Brothers need to review Federal Funding 

allocations to Oregon's Department of Education. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


